ROARING 40°S

NO - 13 Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing MELBOURNE & GIPPSLAND BRANCH

Fellowship

PRESIDENT: Owen Ballinger ... 842.1382 (H) 376.1555 (B)
SECRETARY: Lorraine Burgess ... 0648,1777 (H)
CORRESPONDENCE:; 16 Bullen Street, EAST DONCASTER, 3109
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NEXT DINNER: Wodnesday 2nd May 1979

VENUE: Karinya Lodge,
Cnr. Railway Rd and Station St. Blackburn.
(Don't forget that you can't park outside the Lodge -
try the rgilway car park. )

PIME: 7.00 PM (Social drinks) 7¢30 PM (Dimner)
PLEASE: Notify Sec. Lorraine by Monday 30th April if you wish to attend.

LAST DINKER: Pres. Owen made welcome our friends ley & Shirley Garreit, whom we

haven't seen for guite a while, Lovely to see you both again. Welcome was made 1o
new members FPrank & Joan Stout. Thanks also to John & Voila Ritchie for the great

party we all enjoyed at their home in February.

CORRESPONDENCE: See end of notice.

BINGO NIGHT: We had a great night at Nadavoc and we raised the wonderful amount
of $204.75. I would like to take this opportunity of thanking everyone who helped
make the night such a success.

RORT ¢ Both Charlie and I were sorry we couldn't go to Launcesion, but
we believe it was a real wing-ding. I dare say we will hear more about it from

our National President Alan, and of course from the fines session. (Bring plenty
of money, Colinl})

Yours in Apex 40
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The Secretary,
Apex 40.

Dear Mrs. Burgess,

" Could you please mention in the Apex 40 notice that my
brother, sister and myself are ccllecting stamps?

| All three of us are collectiing Australian stamps, Paula is
collecting New Zealand, Travis - Amsrican and I am colleoting New Guinea.
We would be intcrested to hear from any other Apex 4C family
who have stamps 10 swap or trade.
' Maybe if a few people are interested we could arrange 10 get
together and have someone talk to us about stamps sometime.
Thank you,

Lle'Ree de Cartorety

1051 Doncaster Rd.,

BAST DONCASTER 3109
{phone 842.4114)




